Correspondence Register 4th - 30th Nov 2021

Date Type From Subject Action
Complaint about Smiths of Bourton discussion in Planning Meeting on 10th
17-11-21|Email Resident Nov 21/03864/FUL Responded to acknowledge receipt and thank the resident for their comments.
19-11-21|Note British Legion Poppy Appeal Thanking BoPWC for raising £20.15 in the collection tin on Reception Council to note.
Request for their members to park at the GMCC on 11th Dec between
6.30pm and 10pm to leave spaces at the leisure centre for other residents
24-11-21(Email North Cotswold Rotary attending the concert. Response to be agreed at Council meeting.
23-11-21|Email Cotswold Friends AGM Invitation for Wed 15th Dec at 10am via Zoom Circulated to clirs, contact details included in the email.
Forwarding advice from Thames Water that water pressure in Roman Way
has been investigated. Pressure is above the regulatory requirement,
although there was a burst in March and low pressure on 2nd July,
25-11-21|Email Cllr Paul Hodgkinson probably due to high demand/hot weather. Council to note.
29-11-21|Email Sir Geoffrey Clifton-Brown MP Forwarding email from a parishioner on tourism in the Cotswolds. Response to be agreed at Council meeting.




